
                                                                                                                           
  

 

The Friends of Corbridge First School 

 

Can you help us to raise funds for our school – come along to our 

welcome meeting on Wednesday 23 September at 7.30pm  

 

The Friends of Corbridge First School are the Parent and Teacher Association 

for our school. We organise fundraising events such as school discos, movie 

nights and the summer fete where we are able to offer fun activities for the 

children whilst raising money for the school to spend on items/activities 

that cannot be covered by the school budget.  In the last year we have 

purchased new projectors for the classrooms, toys for break time and 

covered the cost of the travelling theatre company production that visited 

the school before Christmas.  The money raised from this year’s summer 

fete will be used to purchase ipads for use across the whole school.   

In order to keep offering these events and to continue raising funds for the 

school we need volunteers. We meet once a month during term time and try 

to offer an event every term. If you think you could help in any way or would 

like to find out more or to share some ideas or opinions please come along 

to our informal meeting on Wednesday 23 September at 7.30pm.  The 

meeting will be held in school.  We look forward to welcoming you and 

discussing ideas for the year ahead.  

You are also welcome to join us at our AGM on Wednesday 30 September at 

7.30pm. This meeting will also be held in school.   

Finally, don’t forget you can also help to raise funds by using 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk when you shop online and selecting The Friend 

of Corbridge First School.  Just a handful of parents have used this so far but 

already the total raised is £145.87.  

 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you soon.     

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

